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Ribbon Cutting for New Gazebo Circle Sidewalk  
 
New Braunfels, TX - The City of New Braunfels, in partnership with the Friends for the Preservation of Historic 

Landa Park and the New Braunfels Parks Foundation, invites the public to attend the ribbon cutting for the newly 

installed sidewalks at Gazebo Circle in Landa Park on Monday, January 14th at 1:15 p.m. 

The sidewalks were a joint effort made possible by the generous donation of $17,300 from the Friends for 

the Preservation of Historic Landa Park and $8,000 from the New Braunfels Parks Foundation. These donations 

are a great example of partnerships working together to keep New Braunfels beautiful and accessible.   

For information on Friends for the Preservation of Historic Landa Park, visit friendsforlandapark.org. For 

information on the New Braunfels Parks Foundation visit nbparksfoundation.org and for additional information 

about Landa Park, contact the City of New Braunfels Parks and Recreation Department at 830-221-4350 or visit 

www.nbtexas.org/parks. 
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